
Farm Roundtable
Spring is here and its time to plant. March 17th at 6:00
PM is Farmer Roundtable at the City Office, 1570
West 400 North. Come join and share about your
farm or garden planning for this growing season.

Community Service Project
The Youth Council is sponsoring a service project to
clean-up the community for spring. Youth ages 12
and up are invited to volunteer. Meet at the Municipal
Complex on Saturday, March 28 at 9:00 AM. Bring
your gloves, bring your friends, and be ready to
beautify the community. Refreshments provided.
Sponsored by the Youth City Council.

Art in April Show
The Annual Art in April Show is April 10th and 11th

from Noon until 6:00 PM. Come enjoy the incredible
talent in our community at the Municipal Complex,
1570 West 400 North. Entry forms are included with
the newsletter and can also be picked up at the City
Office. Prizes and awards will be given to the winners
in various categories. Entry is free. Art can be
dropped off at the City Office with your completed
entry form for each piece before 5:00 PM on April 9th.
Art will be returned to the owner at the City Office
the week following the Art in April Show.
Refreshments will be served!

Easter Egg Hunt
Saturday, April 11, 2020 – 10:00 AM

The Annual Marriott-Slaterville City Easter Egg Hunt
will be April 11, 2020, at 10 AM at Slaterville Park.
This event is primarily for children up to 8 years of
age. The Easter Bunny will make a special
appearance! Bring your camera and see you there rain
or shine! Special thank to our Marriott-Slaterville
City and our Youth Council.

Storm Water
The Utah Department of Environmental Quality is
requiring all cities and counties on the Wasatch Front

to adopt additional storm water regulations as part of
Phase II of the Clean Water Act. These regulations
require the implementation of “Low Impact
Development Standards” for all new development.
Marriott-Slaterville has adopted the new regulations
and updated the current storm water ordinances to
conform to the state requirements. Residents and
businesses will notice cities placing additional
emphasis on storm water containment and oversight.
With this unfunded state mandate comes an
increased cost for the storm water management
program. Therefore, the City raised the residential
monthly Storm Water Utility Fee from $4.00 to
$4.25. Thanks for doing your part to help keep our
water clean and free of pollution. Our community is
working hard to make life better.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, MARCH 17, 2020 – 7:00 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Seven lot subdivision at 1350 S. 1600 W.
3. Manufacturing site plan at 1400 S. 1600 W.
4. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative.  Items can and will change.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, MARCH 19, 2020 – 6:30 P.M.

1. Call to Order/ Oath of Office.
2. Review business license applications.
3. Discussion/action on new projects.
4. Discussion/action on continuing projects.
5. Arbor Day Celebration.
6. Event Planning.
7. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative.  Items can and will change.

Becky Done – Fundraiser
Becky Done is fighting breast cancer. A fundraiser is
being held on March 14th from 11 AM to 2 PM at the
LDS Church on 250 North 1500 West. A lunch
catered by Bella’s for $15 along with a silent auction,
bake sale, raffle, and other events. Please RSVP and
pre-pay for the lunch. For more information, to
donate, or pre-pay lunch, call or text Vicki Stanger at
801-510-4327. Thanks for helping our residents.

THE PIONEER POST
Marriott-Slaterville City Newsletter

March 2020
1570 West 400 North – Phone 801-627-1919 – www.marriott-slaterville.orgVolume XXII Issue 3

http://www.marriott-slaterville.org

